
ATCO STOP WORK POLICY 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE ATCO is committed to giving priority to the Health, Safety and Environment where The ATCO operates and shall take every reasonable and 

practicable effort to minimize to the minimum the risk of injury, Occupational illness Property and Environment damage. 

 
It is THE ATCO policy that all employees including contractor and subcontractor staff, shall STOP WORK when there is an imminent and real threat 

which can physically endanger them and others or cause adverse impact to the environment. 

 
This STOP WORK Policy has the full endorsement and support of The ATCO Management, and where there’s any doubt on whether work should 

Continue employees should inform their Supervisors and person in charge to assess the hazardous conditions. 
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Ramidh Oglah Shadhan . 

Chief Executive Officer 
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